
iSmjal Utrluria (Eullfgp fur Wmnnt
mcgill University 

Montreal.

April IS, 1922.

The Principal, 
McGill University.

Dear Sir Arthur:

! Taj Your letter of the 11th inat. should have b»en 
900?9r* 1 tru9t y°u will excuse the delay owingto busy days here last week and over the week-end.

, i shall be glad to do my best for the UwiT«r,ai+"vin the supervision of the Hoetel, 724 diversity Street?

v,u+ 1t situation is rather a complex one -ïreeïL1 d}:ffi!3Ul* 9fe how it can be otherwise for the 
?ae?în*v, * to face the conditions
is in the best interest of the University that 
the responsibility. J

as you think it 
I should take

Hoetel for next session tf îooS CTa Sll"

_ops consult you on the subject of the appropriate person 
to put in charge of it: which may not be an easy matter.

Yours sincerely,

MR

§:

I

u
I

■

■

■;

M à ;
m

jma

m
m

ill ...........‘................  ....


